

Mark your calendar!

Next Chapter Meeting:

Christmas Party FRIDAY December 12, 2014 5pm

Upcoming Meetings

January 7th, 2015 6:30 Dinner 7:00 Meeting VFW Hall 8990 Kruitof Way, Fair Oaks, 95628

February 4, 2015

March 4, 2015

Inside this issue: Presidents Message 1-2 Sick Route 2 Chapter Important Numbers 4 Chapter Supporter Contact List 5

Water Watcher

DECEMBER 2014

Presidents Message

The Holidays are here again. The Capital Valley IPSSA Christmas Party is next week, Friday, December 12th.



Chapter Members and Chapter Supporters please make sure to check your email for your invitations sent a couple weeks back. Please RSVP before Friday if you plan to attend. Richard Lynch and the Board have been working hard to make sure this years Christmas Party is as great as ever. Chem Quip is sponsoring the casino night portion of our party to help raise money for the Sacramento Sherriff's Toy Project. Thank you very much Chem Quip. Santa Claus will be there with a special gift for the children. Take advantage of the photo opportunity with Santa too. A photographer will be taking pictures and we will post them to Capital Valley IPSSA's website. The Sundance Kid will be back again with great music and entertainment. Dinner will be a buffet style meal with options for everyone including a prime rib station, and a special buffet for the kids. Sacramento's Sheriffs Toy Project will be there building toys with the kids, and collecting donations for their charity. Please bring bikes with helmets, unwrapped toys, and cash or check donations. Please make checks payable to Capital Valley IPSSA so we can combine the chapter donations with the matching grant funds, our Region One Director Brian Duncan has collected \$1000 dollars of matching grant funds for our chapter to give to the Sacramento Sherriff's Toy Project from our region and others. Brian is hoping to secure more of these matching grant funds from some of the other regions that are not using their funds, this year or next. Thank you very much Brian. Every member will receive raffle tickets good for chips for casino night and drawings through out the night. Additional raffle tickets are available for purchase towards all the great prizes. Please don't miss this event, and bring your dancing shoes, the dance floor is huge, it will be a blast. We look forward to seeing everyone there.

Sick Route Summary cards have come again this year in the form of an email. Make sure to return them right away to avoid fines starting in January. If you have not received it please contact our Sick Route Chairman Chuck Catilus at (916)759-7097 or go to the Capital Valley IPSSA website. Emailing Capital Valley IPSSA forms is the easiest and most economical way for our chapter to deliver information and correspondences to our members. Please open everything that our chapter committee, chair and board members send you, because it will be something of importance regarding our chapter its members and events. Please make sure to update any changes to your email addresses with Mike Assenza membership (916)837-8525. If you are not receiving emails please get your information to him.

Remember, the Christmas Party on Friday, December 12th replaces the meeting this month, there is no meeting at the VFW this week. Have a Great

New Years Holiday.

The January meeting Pizza will be provided by Monte Routon at American Leak Detection. Thanks Monte!

We have had a few people step up this year and volunteer to do several things for our chapter. Mike Assenza finished and published the resource manual on the chapters web site. Mike also took over the Membership Chair position after Bob Martel filled in for the interim after Linda Eggers moved away. Marian Pliczka Updated and fixed the Capital Valley IPSSA's website and secured the domain with a larger capability of storing data. Chuck Catilus took over the Sick Route Chair position after Karl Eggers moved away. Larry Hughes after serving as Vice President for several years took over as Program Chair and Safety Chair. Richard Lynch took over as Vice President. Thank you to everybody who cares to donate their time to improve this chapter. Let me know if you have any ideas or would like to volunteer we always need the help.

The rain is finally here and the freezing temperatures will be here really soon. Look out for plumbing and heater leaks as these may be signs of freeze damage. Make sure customers are running their equipment during freezing temperatures usually after midnight to 7am the coldest times of the night. This is a dangerous time of year for us. Please be careful not to slip and fall, avoid falling trees and debris, be careful around electricity, and drive carful on slippery roads. Wear good shoes with good tread. Drive on good tires with good tread. Make sure windshield wipers have been replaced. Shut off breakers before you touch any electrical repair. Be Safe, Happy Holidays, Drive Careful, Wear your Seat Belt, Don't Text and Drive and Please Don't Drink and Drive.

Please don't forget to bring a bike or unwrapped toy and your cash or checks to participate in casino night, raffle and the donations for the Sacramento Sherriff's Toy Project. Have a great Holiday Season!

"Keep up the good work"

Sincerely, Gregg Simon President Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter (916)879-6923 Gregg@pollywogpools.com





SICK ROUTE:

Thank you for your support!

Cards and waivers coming soon. Please contact sick route chairman Chuck Catilus for more information.

Chuck Catilus
Sick Route Chairman
(916) 759-7097
ckpoolservice@surewest.net



www.toyproject.org

Have information to include?

Want to write an article, submit pictures, or have news to share?

Please send it to contactus@pollywogpools.com
by the 20th to be included next month.

We are always looking for industry news, event, stories, and pictures.

Want to help with this or many other volunteer positions?

Contact one of our Board Members or Committee Chairmen today!



Invites you and your family to our annual

Christmas Party

on

Friday December 12, 2014

at

The Carmichael Elks Lodge

5631 Cypress Avenue

Carmichael, California 95608

5:00 pm

Monte Carlo Casino—No Host Cocktails—Silent Auction

Music with The Sundance Kid

6:00pm

Pictures with Santa—Sacramento Sheriff's Toy Project Children's Crafts

7:30 pm

Dinner and Awards followed by Dancing and Raffle

Sacramento Sheriff's Toy Project

Please support this wonderful charity this season by bringing cash or checks for fundraising activities and an unwrapped toy or bike for donation.

Thank you!!!

Members and Chapter Supporters

Please RSVP prior to *December 1, 2014* to Richard Lynch at

916-257-7982 or judi.rich@gmail.com



Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter



Insurance Membership Education Networking Friendship

Newsletters are being sent out via e-mail!

If you do not receive a newsletter via e-mail its because the IPSSA financial office does not have your e-mail address. Please e-mail contactus@pollywogpools.com to be added to the list.

www.facebook.com/CapitalValleylpssa

916-860-7115 Capital Valley Chapter Membership Information

Newsletter Editor: Jillian Simon

Phone: 916-952-3750

contactus@pollywogpools.com

Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter - Board of Directors

Gregg Simon, President	(916) 879-6923	gregg@pollywogpools.com
Richard Lynch, Vice President	(916) 257-7982	judi.rich@gmail.com
Jim Severin, Secretary	(916) 723-4689	deltabreezepoolservice@yahoo.com
Jack Emlay, Treasurer	(530) 644-7750	<u>ijemlay@comcast.net</u>

Other Important Contacts

Mike Assenza Membership (916) 860	0-7115 mike@rivercity	poolcare.com NEW!!
Chuck Catilus Sick Route Chairman	(916) 759-7097	ckpoolservice@surewest.net
Larry Hughes Program & Safety Chairman	(916) 715-4688	Larryspoolsvc@yahoo.com
Jillian Simon Newsletter & May Table-Top BBC	(916) 952-3750	contactus@pollywogpools.com
Region 1 Director Brian Duncan	(510) 325-9863	brian@pppsinc.com
IPSSA Corporate Amy Nijjar	(888) 360-9505	anijjar@ipssa.com
IPSSA Financial Sue Neronde Cramer & Associ	iates (888) 391-6012	sue@cramercpa.com
Arrow Insurance	1(800) 833-3433	



Thank you from Capital Valley IPSSA Chapter!

Please get to know our Chapter Supporters

They are here to help you be your best!

Chapter Supporters	Contact	Phone	Email
Adams Pool Specialties	Jason Ladd	(916) 416-4345	iladd@adamspoolsac.com
Alpha West	Tim Daugherty	(916) 791-6715	tdougherty@alphawest.com
American Leak Detection	Monte Routon	(916) 331-6443	monte@surewest.net
AquaCal	Jason Guthrie	(916) 437-8463	jasong@aquacal.com
AQUASALT, LLC	David Rude Jr.	(800) 554-8658	drude@aquasalt.com
Aztec Solar	Jack Stanger	(916) 853-2700	jack@aztecsolar.com
Backyard & Commercial Sales	Kirk Wissbaum	(503) 804-9303	kirk w@bcsreps.com
Bullseye Leak Detection	Daniel Spatz	(916) 216-7566	info@bullseyeleak.com
Chem-Quip	Mitch Miles	(916) 923-5091	mitch@chemquip.com
Deck-O-Seal	Patrick Raney	(916) 806-8924	praney@wrmeadows.com
Easy Care	Rosemarie Arenas	(559) 974-8252	rarenas@easycarewater.com
HASA Chemicals	Dave Shepard	(916) 949-2662	daveshepard@hasapool.com
Hayward Pool Products	John Adams Handy	(800) 663-3355	jhandy@haywardnet.com
Natural Chemistry	Pat Smith	(916) 899-0915	psmith@naturalchemistry.com
Paramount	John Anderson	(925) 595-7516	janderson@1paramount.com
Pentair	Lorne Early	(916) 284-9774	lorne.early@pentairwater.com
Pool Covers, Inc.	Cheryl MacLennan	(800) 662-7665	cmaclennan@poolcoversinc.com
Pool Time	Joe Pagluica	(916) 601-8600	joepooltime@aol.com
PoolRx Worldwide, Inc.	Karie Gaumer	(949) 842-9532	karie@poolrx.com
Premier Pool & Spa	Louie Nava	(916) 346-0595	Lnava@ppas.com
Raypak	Rick Witt	(916) 715-3470	rwitt@raypack.com
Sales Link	Chuck Stetler	(775) 445-9915	charles@saleslinkinc.com
SCP, Rancho Cordova	Eron Bennett	(916) 635-7374	4362@scppool.com
SCP, Rocklin	Ernie Weigum	(916) 408-2700	ernest.weigum@poolcorp.com
Superior Pool Products	Doug Anthony	(916)416-9344	douglas.anthony@poolcorp.com
Valley Leak Detection	Jeff Smith	(916) 532-2162	valleyleakdetection@gmail.com
Zodiac Pool Systems, Inc.	Nic Benny	(916) 599-4369	nic.benny@zodiac.com